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This month's newsletter is sponsored by Amybeth Harmon, D.D.S. and
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If you have any summer or fall open
house dates on your calendar, please

send them to us!

​Also, if you have any summer
programs or camps that you would like

on the site, please email any
information to Sydney!

Renewals
If you would like to renew your

subscription with
EastBayPreschools.com early, you

can do so here!

Conferences
and Trainings

NAEYC Archived Webinars
Since we are all sheltering-in-place, it

is a great time for professional

EBP News

We are so happy to be partnered with
Amybeth Harmon, D.D.S. and

Pediatric Dentistry of Pleasant Hill
for this month's newsletter! Learn

more about Dr. Harmon and her office
below. If you are in need of a

children's dentist in the East Bay,
check them out!

In May, we will begin sending out
official renewal notices for the 2020-

2021 year. With everything that is
currently going on, we are extending

the due date for renewals to July.

We hope that you are all hanging in
there! Please feel free to reach out to
us anytime. We are here for all of you!

Learn How Other Centers are
Getting Through COVID-19

In case
you
missed
it last
week...HiMama hosted a Q&A free
webinar for childcare professionals.
The webinar covered many topics from
remote learning to getting creative with
business operations. You can click the
button below to download the webinar.

Download Webinar
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development! All of these archived
webinars are free.

Did you
know?

​
You can change

your
background on your Zoom calls with

your staff and students?

You can be at the beach, in front of the
Golden Gate Bridge, or in Outer

Space!

Pixar and Disney have free images on
their Facebook pages. You can also

Google search free Zoom
backgrounds.

It is an easy way to make your Zoom
calls a little more fun for your class! I

did it with my class this week and they
got a kick out of the fact that I was "at

the beach."

Pixar Facebook Page

Resources from the webinar
COVID-19 Resource Hub 
Books & Teaching Method
Resources [PDF]
Rainbow Activity for parents [PDF]
Young Innovators Supporting
Parents During COVID-19
Young Innovator’s Academy Circle
Time [YouTube]
Infectious Disease Strategic
Plan [PDF]
Tuition Assistance Application
Template for families [PDF] 
Child Care Business Coach
Facebook Group

Turtle's Tip of the Month

If you have
decided to
close your
school during
the COVID-19
Shelter in Place
orders, make sure that you notify licensing
that your location is temporarily closed.

Keep up to date on all COVID-19 info here:
Contra Costa Health Department

Alameda County Public Health
Department

California Department of Social Services

Coronavirus Small Business Guide

Tasks for
Employees While
Centers Are
Close ​d

-Provide Remote
Lessons for Families
-Administrative Tasks
-Plan Ahead
-Professional Development

Read more here.
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Pediatric Dentistry of Pleasant Hill has all of
the latest pain-free technology, 24 hour
services for emergencies, and an office
specifically designed to be "kid friendly." All
staff are experienced in working with children
and work to build trusting relationships with
their clients!

P.S. They also do school
visits/talks/"presentations" for kids!!

 ​  ​

Visit our website

https://www.instagram.com/eastbaypreschools/
https://www.facebook.com/EastBayPreschools/

